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UPDATE ON COLLEAGUE REST AREAS 
 
 

 
Dear Members  
 
As you are probably aware there has been much discontent on the vending machine contents and 
rest areas to the extent that vending became a national issue.  Following discussions with the 
company there will be some improvements as follows: 
 

 Water coolers are being installed where they are required and once this work has been 

done the carousel machines currently holding bottled water will be removed.  This should be 

completed by end March. 

 

 The source of the free tea and coffee will move to the Klix machines.  Instead of purchasing 

the coffee and teabags from the shop floor to make available for colleagues, the Klix 

machines will have six buttons moved to free vend (tea/coffee/with milk/without 

milk/sugar/no sugar.  Other drinks such as latte, juice etc will still be available via the Klix 

machine but will be priced, not free.  This change will be from week 17 (week after Easter). 

Where there is no Klix machine the current arrangements will remain.  Chocolate in the 

vending machine – the multi pack size will remain at a reduced price of 30 p (from 40p) and 

in addition, full sized chocolate bars will be made available in the vending machine priced at 

60p – this is the same price as the shop floor (excluding colleague discount). 

 

 The multipack crisp price will be reduced from 40p to 25p.  Discussions are on-going for 

other improvements in the rest area and the purchase of consumables. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
  

Bob Crosby  
GMB National Officer  
 

GMB YOUR VOICE IN ASDA – JOIN AT WWW.GMB.ORG.UK/JOIN 
 

 
  

http://www.gmb.org.uk/JOIN


 

 2 

 


